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Maxwell Everett

From: Aaron Taylor <aptron@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, October 16, 2024 6:24 PM

To: Mailbox CDD Planning

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Planning Commission Comment - Oct 16th meeting

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the City of Beaverton. Exercise caution when opening 

attachments or clicking links from unknown senders.  

Hello, 

As an 8 year homeowner in Beaverton the prospect of annexing South Cooper Mountain where we live 

has me concerned.  

I do not recall ever being given a chance to vote on the annexation or giving written consent.  

I am also requesting a specific list of services that would be provided in a proposed annexation as well as 

any timeline and projected tax increases that would occur. 

Thank you, 

Aaron Taylor 

17955 SW Cooper Mountain Ln, Beaverton, OR 97007 
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